
SELECTMEN’S MEETING – September 8, 2008 
 

Present:     John Strasser, Richard Bielefield 

                  Jennifer Gaudette 

       

Guests:      Chief David Wentworth, Lynn Mayo 

 

Correspondence was read and acted upon. 

 

The Selectmen reviewed a septic plan for Nancy & Alonzo Henderson as submitted by 

Lynn Mayo.  Map 219, Lot 38 Lafayette Road 

 

The Selectmen approved a building permit for Carl & Nancy Martland for a summer 

screen house on their property located on Post Road.  Map 217, Lot 10.1 

 

CHIEF WENTWORTH met with the Selectmen to update the Board on Police 

Department business. 

 

The Selectmen reviewed Fire Department personnel correspondence from Chief Allan 

Clark. 

 

The Selectmen signed a current use release for property located on Easton Road. 

 

MR. BIELEFIELD made a motion to accept the minutes of August 25, 2008 seconded by 

MR. STRASSER.  The motion was approved unanimously. 

 

With no more business before the Board, MR. STRASSER made a motion to adjourn, 

seconded by MR. BIELEFIELD the meeting was adjourned at 6:00 PM. The next 

scheduled meeting will be on Monday, September 15, 2008 at the Carolina Crapo 

Building at 5:30 PM. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Jennifer P. Gaudette  

Administrative Assistant 

 

 

 
 


